

ExxonMobil Campus Project

Date June 27, 2013

Berkel & Company Contractors Inc

ExxonMobil Campus Project Safety "Nobody Gets Hurt" Recognition

Dear Mr. Alan Roach

It is our greatest pleasure to share with you that **The Berkel & Company Team** has earned this ExxonMobil Campus Project (EMCP) "Nobody Gets Hurt" Safety Recognition. This recognition was recommended by The Gilbane/Harvey Management Team.

The importance of their safety efforts is vital to the continued safety to achieve "Nobody Gets Hurt" at the EMCP. Throughout ExxonMobil and Gilbane-Harvey everyone's continued safety is our highest project value. Certainly for Gilbane-Harvey as Construction Managers the safety of every person working to help construct this project is also our highest priority. With continued awareness and diligent efforts, "Nobody Gets Hurt" can be achieved.

There are many important reasons for recognizing The Berkel & Company Team for their extraordinary safe efforts. None are more important than the efforts affect each of their families. At EMCP we encourage our work force and their families to share in the importance of continued safety and reinforcing "Nobody Gets Hurt".

We also enjoy advising you as their employer of this recognition because we know that every employer joins with us in celebrating employee recognized safe practices. "Safety First" is best for our families and our businesses. We encourage you as their employer to join in this recognition and to acknowledge their safety efforts and leadership.

We congratulate and thank The Berkel & Company Contractors Inc. very much for their important continued contributions to EMCP Safety. Safe EMCP work efforts are of vital importance to all the families and employers involved.

Very Sincerely,



E%onMobil

Paul Rooney Project Executive Mark Tressler Execution Manager